
Hi I own property and operate a boat on the Willamette river I am very concerned about this bill and what it would do. I have a boat I 
bought a couple years ago weighing 4,250 lbs. I spent my life trying to save up for this boat and you just take it away. Why is it fair 
that some people get what they want while others don't? This is a public river and this is an outrage that this would even be possible 
please toss this out. You have ZERO FACTS that prove these boats are doing any damage they are not. Boats over 4,000 lbs. have 
been on this river for decades. 


